
NOTICE 

On June 15, 2017, MILFORD WATER COMPANY (the “Company”) filed with the 
DEPARTMENT OF PUBLIC UTILITIES (the “Department”) for an increase in its total rate 
revenue of approximately $1,895,773 or 29.6 percent.  The Department docketed this matter as 
D.P.U. 17-107. 

If the Company’s petition is approved as presented, a typical residential customer in 
Milford, MA using 2,000 cubic feet per quarter would receive an increase of approximately 
$34.35 per quarter, or 29.6 percent.  Bill impacts will vary from the average based on volume 
used and class of customer. 

Copies of the Rate Filing can be viewed at the Company offices located at 66 Dilla 
Street Milford between the hours of 8am to 5pm Monday - Friday and at the Milford Public 
Library located at 80 Spruce Street Milford. 




